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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2010 11:35 AM
To: 'Jan Wagoner'
Cc: Moise, Ted (TRC Solutions Inc); Alan Buehler; Caitlin Morgan
Subject: RE: Request for Extension - Case # RO0000251 - SS# 3538 - 411 West MacArthur, Oakland, 

CA

Your request for an extension is approved.   Thank you also for the update on off‐site access.   
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: Jan Wagoner [mailto:JWagoner@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2010 10:57 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Moise, Ted (TRC Solutions Inc); Alan Buehler; Caitlin Morgan 
Subject: Request for Extension - Case # RO0000251 - SS# 3538 - 411 West MacArthur, Oakland, CA 
 
Ms Jakub 
  
This is to respectfully request an extension to February 18, 2011 for the submission of a Soil and Water Investigation 
(SWI) Report for ConocoPhillips service station 3538 located at 411 West MacArthur in Oakland (Case No. RO0000251). 
  
This is an extension to the January 5th due date established in Alameda County Health Care Services Agency (ACHCSA) 
letter to ConocoPhillips dated October 5, 2010.  This extension is due to a change in the original 2009 scope of work as 
presented in a November 5, 2010 work plan addendum, as well as the limited availability and schedules of drilling 
equipment and crews during November & December to perform this assessment.   
  
Delta advanced the three on-site soil and groundwater borings (SB-8 through SB-10) on December 20th & 21st, 
2010.  Soil and groundwater analytical results from these borings should be available in mid-January.  Delta requests 
approximately 30 days after receipt of laboratory analytical data to review this data and prepare the SWI report.  This 
report will include an evaluation of soil analytical data from borings SB-8 and SB-9 and deeper groundwater analytical 
results from borings SB-8 and SB-10 as noted in the November 5, 2010 work plan addendum as well as 
recommendations for future work.  Also, these results will be used to evaluate if changes are appropriate for the 
advancement of off-site borings SB-6 and SB-7. 
  
Off-site access for proposed boring SB-6 and encroachment permits for proposed off-site boring SB-7 are still pending 
and schedules for advancement of these 2 borings is still undetermined.  To maximize drilling efficiency, the advancement 
of boring SB-7 is proposed at the same time as SB-6 once private property access is obtained.  ConocoPhillips has been 
requesting this access for at least a year. 
  
Please advise if you have any questions or concerns regarding this extension request. 
  
Thank you 
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